Robert W. Schroeder
705 Rosa

Farmington, NM 87401
August 9, 1989

Re: 306th Bomb Group, Reunion: Sept. 21..24, 1989

Mr. Hugh Phelan
Route 1, Box 800
Donaldson, AR. 71941

Dear Sir:

I have learned that there is a scheduled reunion of the
306th Bomb Group in Little Rock, Arkansas in September.
Can you fill me in on the details and confirm this
activity?

I served in this group, at Thurleigh, England. 1 was a
combat pilot serving in the 368th Squadron. I have never
attended one of these functions and 1 am considering
making the effort to celebrate this one.

I, also, am aware that the 8th Air Force is to have a
reunion in Denver this October. However, I’m afraid that
the magnitude of the whole Air Force will be a bit
overwhelming.

I enclose a self-addressed envelope for your use in
responding to me.

Very truly yours,

obert W. Schroeder



